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07 March 2022 

 

Coffee Afternoon with PODs and Dothill Primary School  
 

Dear Parents and carers,  

 

Following the success of our first ‘Coffee Afternoon’ we have decided to make this a monthly 

event. As we are one of two Telford schools taking part in the Autism in School project, 

working closely with Parents Opening Doors (PODs), they are offering advice and support to 

parents.  The sessions will run from 1:30 – 2:30 and will take place on the following dates: - 

 

Monday 14th March 

Monday 25th April 

Monday 9th May 

Monday 13th June  

Monday 11th July  

 

Mrs. Karen Sturmey (Learning Mentor) and I will also be attending the coffee afternoon and 

look forward to listening to the information and chatting with you.  

 

If you are interested in attending the session, then please email 

dothill.primarysend@taw.org.uk so we have a record of people coming into school. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and hope that those of you that have children with SEND 

(Special Educational Needs and Disabilities) or have SEND concerns are able to make it.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Nikki Harvey  

 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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